
Message from Head teacher:  If you haven’t already seen them, please log into our website to see our latest 2 

films. One from our Victorian Day and one from Bridge Building Day on Monday. Both are very different yet demonstrate the 
children engaging and enjoying their active learning. If you have any ideas on how we can develop any of these further or you 
are talented in this area and would like to support us and make a film, please let us know. 

Maker with Rame CIC Fundraising 
Exhibition 
Please see reverse of newsletter for 
details of the Sixbyfour Fundraising 
Exhibition. All proceeds will help fund 
emergency repairs to the main Barrack 
building at Maker Heights. The children 
will be creating postcard size arts of 
work at school but they are asking for 
people of all ages to get involved and 
get creative! We have been given 200 
postcards. We know we have some 
very artistic parents, so please get 
involved for this good cause. Thank 
you.  
 
 

Dates For Your Diary 

4th November 2016 CAWSAND 
TORPOINT 
CORNWALL 
PL10 1LR 
 
Tel: 01752 822502 
Fax: 01752 823407 
 
Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website:  www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

Breakfast Club 
A reminder that breakfast club must be 
booked in advance at the office. Thank 
you.   
 

Black Prince Grand Raffle 
Much loved local artist Liz Jones has 
made a magnificent donation to the 
Black Prince Flower Boat Procession. 
She has painted a picture of the 
procession and donated it to the Black 
Prince to raise funds to enhance this well 
loved local event. The original painting, 
entitled ‘Launching The Black Prince’, is 
an acrylic on canvas and valued at over 
£500 and will be raffled, with tickets 
costing £1 each. The painting is currently 
on display in Panache Gallery in 
Kingsand. Raffle tickets are on sale at 
Cliff Top Café, Millbrook News, The 
Devon & Cornwall in Millbrook, MPH 
Estate Agents in Millbrook, Panache 
Gallery in Kingsand and Rame Framing 
in Antony. The draw will take place on 
1st May 2017 at the Black Prince Flower 
Boat Procession in Cawsand Square.  
 
Gardening Volunteers 
A small group of parents are kindly 
volunteering to do various gardening jobs 
around school, every Thursday morning 
between 9:30am-12pm. Any additional 
volunteers are very welcome to join 
them. Thank you.  

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Lynher - We have been  
practising our passing in tag rugby. We 
are creating our postcard size works of 
art for the Maker with Rame  
Fundraising Exhibition. Working  
together on our bridge building day 
was fun. We learnt how we can make 
the bridges stronger so they can hold 
more weight by folding the paper. By 
Brae & Ruby  
Class Tamar - We finished the book 
‘Ottoline and the Yellow Cat’ and were 
very surprised by the ending! It was 
very different to what we thought it 
would be. We were impressed by 
bridge building day and how well it 
went. It made us realise how hard it 
must be to build real bridges. By Jack 
Class Cremyll - We have been  
learning about Isambard Kingdom  

Brunel and enjoyed our bridge building 
day on Monday. We have been  
Reading and writing  the story ‘The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff’. We also en-
joyed our early skills PE session for 
ball games and team work with Mr 
Robinson. By Tali & Corin 
Class Plym - We enjoyed working with 
the older children building bridges. We 
have been reading and writing The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff, making prayer 
mats and learning about the Five  
Pillars of Islam. By Ashton and Helena  
 
Wanted… 
Old games and resources for wet play 
time please for all ages.  
 
Alice in Wonderland 
We will be letting you know information 
about costumes for your children next 
week. If you have any ideas, please 
collaborate with us on this.  
Does anybody know someone who 
can film and produce DVD’s of the  
performance? If so, please let us 
know! Thank you.  
 
 

Wednesday 9th November -  
Pandemonium Theatre performing 
‘Tales of Old England’ (Whole 
school). 
 
Tuesday 14th November - Years 1, 
2 & 3 Nasal Spray Flu Immunisation. 
 
Friday 18th November - Individual 
school photos. 
 
Friday 18th November - Reception 
& Year 6, height & weight checks 
 
Monday 12th December - Alice in  
Wonderland production at the  
Community Hall.  
 
Friday 16th December - End of term. 
 
Tuesday 3rd January - Inset day  
 
Wednesday 4th January - Back to 
school . 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

 
Birthdays Next Week 

 
Mya & Corin  


